Behnam Ghaffari

Subject: 0916-EX-ST-2013

From: Mark.Ingerson@L-3Com.com [mailto:Mark.Ingerson@L-3Com.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2013 12:47 PM

To: Behnam Ghaffari

Cc: Douglas Young; Nancy Hey

Subject: RE: 0916-EX-ST-2013

Hi,

Yes, we concur. Our more recent non-STA application 0658-EX-PL-2013 would supersede the earlier STA one. Because
of the new more rigorous STA standards that you are applying, we might as well go for a 2-year permit (non-STA).

Thanks,

Mark Ingerson

Microwave Engineering Manager

L-3 Communications Corporation
Datron Advanced Technologies Division
(805) 584-1717 x2146
mark.ingerson@L-3com.com

From: Behnam Ghaffari [mailto:Behnam.Ghaffari@fcc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2013 9:30 AM

To: Ingerson, Mark @ MWG - Datron

Subject: RE: 0916-EX-ST-2013

Mr. Ingerson,

I’'m going to coordinate your pending experimental application file No. 0658-EX-PL-2013 with our designated bureaus for
review and analysis. Meanwhile, we do not allow multi-filing for the same operation/experiment, thus, if you concur we
are going to dismiss your pending STA file No. 0916-EX-ST-2013. Please let me know.

Ben Ghaffari

Electronics Engineer

Experimental Licensing Branch
Office of Engineering and Technology
Federal Communications Commission






